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Dear Parents & Students,
We hope you all had a lovely Summer and a good break?
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Thank you in advance for your under
and to the teachers particularly, who
generally flexible, understanding and
parents to have also been, whilst we m3
teachers, adding additional classes and .
Now we are happy to say we are all sorted es with
you and we are all looking forward to the yed

We really look forward to seeing you all back after g Productive
beginning of term and new academic Year!

Very best wishes,
Ali & Pete
And The Centre Stage Team
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